
 
Address:ϳ Eastbourne Grove, Heaton, Bolton BL1 ϱTR 

Mail will be redirected to SToC school until further notice 
 

 

Office hours:   Mon - Fri (10.30-12.30)  
 
 

Phone Number:    01204 ϱ24ϱϵϳ / 0120ϰ ϰϵϳ0ϲϴ 
the old number above,  calls will shortly no longer be redirected. 
Please start using the new number (in Bold)  

 
 

Office email:  office@stcuthberts.org.uk 
 
 

Newsletter:  newsletter@stcuthberts.org.uk 

PleaVe remember in \oXr pra\erV….. 
 

All in ǇoƵƌ familieƐ Θ ƚhoƐe of 
oƵƌ  
ƉaƌiƐhioneƌƐ ǁho aƌe Ɛick ͙. 
 

Remembeƌ all ƚhoƐe  
ǁho haǀe  
died ƌecenƚlǇ͙. 
 
 

All ƚhoƐe ǁiƚh AnniǀeƌƐaƌieƐ aƚ 
ƚhiƐ Ɵme ͙   

  
  
  
 Mary Bancroft  RIP 
 Pauline Lomax RIP 

 

15WK SXQda\ LQ OUdLQaU\  TLPe 
 11 JULY 2021 

 

          FROORZiQg Whe GRYeUQPeQW'V aQQRXQcePeQW 
cRQceUQiQg Whe OifWiQg Rf UeVWUicWiRQV fURP 19Wh JXO\ 
RQZaUdV, ZhiOe Ze VWiOO aZaiW gXidaQce fURP Whe 
DiRceVe aQd Whe BiVhRSV Rf EQgOaQd aQd WaOeV, RXU 
e[SecWaWiRQ iV WhaW aV a PaUiVh Ze ZiOO cRQWiQXe WR 
adRSW a caXWiRXV aSSURach WhURXghRXW Whe SXPPeU. 
  
 TheVe aUe Whe SURSRVaOV VXbjecW WR Whe aZaiWed 
gXidaQce: 
          FURP 19Wh JXO\ WR Whe begiQQiQg Rf SeSWePbeU 
Ze ZRXOd aVN aQd VWURQgO\ eQcRXUage aOO 
SaUiVhiRQeUV aQd YiViWRUV WR RXU ChXUcheV WR cRQWiQXe 
WR ZeaU face PaVNV (XQOeVV \RX haYe a PedicaO/
VSeciaO UeaVRQ fRU QRW dRiQg VR).   HaQd VaQiWiVeU ZiOO 
aOVR UePaiQ aYaiOabOe fRU XVe. 
  
          WiWh UegaUd WR Whe VeaWiQg Rf SeRSOe RXU 
VWeZaUdV ZiOO cRQWiQXe WR aOORcaWe VeaWV bXW 
deSeQdiQg RQ aWWeQdaQce OeYeOV WheUe Pa\ be aQ 
iQcUeaVe iQ Whe QXPbeUV VeaWed RQ each beQch.    
  
          HRSefXOO\ aW Whe begiQQiQg Rf SeSWePbeU Ze 
ZiOO be abOe WR UeOa[ SURcedXUeV PRUe bXW ZiOO UeYieZ 
WhiV aW WhaW WiPe. 
  

 

 Contact Details for Fr Chris: 
christopher.gorton@dioceseofsalford.org.uk  

 

Phone: 0120ϰ ϱϴϳϵϵϲ 

Parish Website  www.stcuthberts.org.uk 

The PariVh LiWXrg\  
for Whe FifWeenWh Week in Ordinar\ Time  

MRQGa\  
JXO\ 12 

TXHVGa\  
JXO\ 13 

WHGQHVGa\  
JXO\ 14 

TKXUVGa\  
JXO\ 15 

 FULGa\  
JXO\ 16 

SaWXUGa\  
JXO\ 17 

SXQGa\  
JXO\ 18 

WeeNda\ SW HeQU\ SW CaPLOOXV de 
LeOOLV, PULeVW 

SW BRQaYeQWXUe, 
BLVhRS 

SW SZLWhLQV 

OXU Lad\ Rf 
MRXQW 
CaUPeO 

WeeNda\ 16WK WHHN  
OUGLQaU\ 

NR  
SHUYLFH  MaVV MaVV 

 
MaVV 
SaFUaPHQW RI 
RHFRQFLOLaWLRQ 

aIWHU MaVV 

VLJLO  
MaVV 

 
4.45 ²  
5.15 SP 

SaFUaPHQW RI 
RHFRQFLOLaWLRQ 

MaVVHV 
 

9.30 aP 
SW JRVHSK 

& 
11.15aP 

SW TKRPaV  
RI 

CaQWHUbXU\ 

YHaU 6 
LHaYHUV 

MaVV 
IQYLWaWLRQ RQO\ 
LLYe SWUeaPed 

 10.00 aP 10.00 aP 10.00 aP 5.30 SP 9.15 aP 

 
TKRPaV  

RI  
CaQWHUbXU\  St Joseph St Joseph 

TKRPaV  
RI  

CaQWHUbXU\  
TKRPaV  

RI  
CaQWHUbXU\  

 

Signs have appeared on Eastbourne Grove stating that the road 
will be closed between ϴam-ϱpm on 2ϴth July for 1 week, for 
resurfacing. 
The parish has received no notice or advice; nor has the school as 
yet. One wonders, if the residents have been informed. 
Clearly this will impact access to both the church and the school   
including the carpark nearby. 

What is Christian Art? 

Our mission is simple: Art and Christianity no longer resonate as an inherent, magnificent pairing. Actually it is a feeling that 
goes both ways: most Christians no longer see Art as being important or even as a relevant way of promoting the faith; and non 
believers don’t value Christianity as having been at the forefront of the arts throughout the centuries, responsible for creating 
some of the most magnificent artworks out there. Our offering is simple: one newsletter a day where we simply send you the 
Gospel reading of the day, alongside a work of art that we believe is poignant, reflective and appropriate to that reading. We 
offer a short reflection on the artwork and the reading. We simply give you the tools for you to meditate on the daily Gospel 
alongside a work of art. We are an apostolate within the Roman Catholic Church, based in London. 

The daily reflections are given by Patrick van de Vorst. You 
may know him already as the entrepreneur, dealer and art 
expert and former winner on BBC's Dragons Den. But, just 
recently he has considered a Career change.  
He said in a recent interview; 
‘ I am not yet where I want or have to be...‘    
what he meant was : he wants to be closer to God and to be a 
priest. In September 201ϵ Patrick started seminary in Rome. 

If you visit the website ǁǁǁ͘ChrisƟan͘Arƚ  you can subscribe to 
receive your daily readings & reflections by email. You can also 
look at Today͛s Reading or Past Readings. 

Also available are YouTube videos to mark different and 
significant parts of the Church͛s Liturgical Year and other 
occasions. Well worth a visit. 

Editor’s Note 

Just occasionally, whenever I do the Newsletter, I find there 
is a sparsity of News. Not very often I hasten to add.  It 
might be during a holiday period, as now. On the opposite 
page I have put an item which, hopefully, may be of interest 
to you.  
It would be good, if you, as one of the parishioners could send Items of 
interest, i.e. Books, Films, Music, Religious articles or anything that might 
be relevant and inspiring?  
So, what has grabbed your attention and interest recently and can be 
shared? Perhaps these can go onto the parish website too. 
You can do that by emailing neǁsleƩerΛsƚcƵƚhberƚs͘org͘Ƶk 

Notice :Eastbourne Grove Closure  

 

Don͛t forget to sponsor Fr Chris 
and support him when he runs 

the July Marathon 

MOVING FORWARD 
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